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January 30, 2023  

 

 

Eric Hernandez, Program Manager 

Certificate of Need Program 

Department of Health 

Via email:  eric.hernandez@doh.wa.gov; FSLCON@DOH.WA.GOV 

 

 

Dear Mr. Hernandez: 
 

 

Astria Toppenish Hospital here within submits this letter of intent  requesting  CN approval to remove 

conditions placed on CN#1612.  In accordance with WAC, the following information is provided:   

 

 

Description of the Services Proposed:    

 CN #1612 was issued to Astria Toppenish in late August 2017.  It approved the acquisition of the 

Hospital from CHS and a conversion of the hospital from for profit to not for profit status.  A number of 

conditions were included on the CN award.  In the upcoming CN, Astria Toppenish will be requesting 

the removal of these conditions.   
 

Estimated Capital Expenditure:   

There is no capital expenditure associated with the  removal of the conditions.     

 

 

Description of Service Area: 

Astria Toppenish’s primary service area includes Toppenish, Wapato and immediately contiguous 

communities. 
 

 

 If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly at (509) 837-1650. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Brian P. Gibbons, Jr. 

President & CEO 

Astria Health 

 


